
THINKING ABOUT 
HAVING A TUMMY TUCK?

For a limited time, our research department at Skincare Physicians is working with 
area plastic surgeons to recruit subjects to participate in a study of an 
investigational device for cosmetic fat reduction.  This minimally invasive procedure 
will occur in the area of fat tissue that will be removed during your scheduled 
tummy tuck. 

If you are interested in enrolling, 
contact Kathleen Petrell in our 

Research Department at 
617-848-1638, or email 

study@skincarephysicians.net

Skincare Physicians’ network 
includes some of the top plastic 
surgeons in the Boston area, who 
can assess if you would be a 
good candidate for a tummy tuck 
procedure.  

Your participation in this research is entirely voluntary.  If you decide to participate in this study, we will 
invite you to our research department to enroll in the study. Taking part in this research will consist of one 
treatment and follow up will last for 12 weeks.  Subjects who participate in the study will receive up to 
$7,000 in compensation by the end of the study. Payments will be disbursed during the course of the 
study.

Join a research study and earn up to 
$7,000 in compensation
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